
 
 

3417 Canton Road, Ste 502 
Marietta, GA 30066 

470-305-1233  
 

June 15, 2023 
 
David Breeden 
Georgia Tree Masters 
 

David: 

This letter is to tell you how much I appreciate you and your company for the work you did at my home 
recently.  The experience was outstanding and I am very grateful for your help, and the way you treated 
me, my wife and my yard! 

We’ve had other tree companies do work at our home, but my wife summed it up perfectly when she 
commented, “They are the most professional tree company we’ve ever had out here”!  She was 
impressed!   

Thank you for serving us with excellence! 

 

Respectfully, 
 
 
Len Nelms, CPA 
Fair Tax Solutions LLC 


